
2018 Social Concerns and Missions Committee 

 

The Social Concerns committee collected and delivered donations to the Columbus Food 

Pantry and Domestic Violence centers.  The committee organized church members who will 

prepare dinners for the local mission. In early fall. We requested food donations for “A Place 

at the Table” and delivered them to the group asking the bags for school-age children.  We 

met with a member of the LBGT community to address national inclusion of an open 

community at Federated Church.  No action was taken to suggest the church adopt a 

program for inclusion in their website.  Our group participated in the Comfort Closet 

program. By a vote of committee members a $100 donation will be made to the Food 

Pantry.  
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